" COPY
- Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wokingham, Berks.

Dear Sir,

: I duly received your letter of the 30th September last
from which the Committes are very pleased to note that the nar
Shipping Administration have intimated that the stesmers "REICH
COUNT®, "ANEROID®, "STONE STREET™, "TYPHOON" and "ARICANDEL®
are to be retalned in Glass with this Soolety.

1t 1s noted that you are commnicating with the operators
with a view to ascertaining what arrangements ure being made
Tor the roﬁ:iu surveys to be held, and I awalt your information
on this point
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